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An evangelism strategy coming to 

LaPorte Missionary Church this month! 

Know, Live & Share God’s Story 



LPMC Annual Business Meeting 

Our annual business meeting will be held on Sunday, January 21, 2018.  This business meeting is a      

significant event in the life of our congregation. You will receive reports from our church board, our four 

committees and an update on our building project. We will also be affirming our annual slate of church  

officers and committee members. In addition to this we will be reviewing and approving our budget for 

2018. Pastor Steve will share with us a report on the health of our congregation and our vision for making 

disciples in 2018. We will enjoy a carry-in lunch  together followed by our meeting. The church will provide 

the meat and beverages, we are asking you to bring a side dish or a dessert to share. 

You Can Be an Evangelist! 

Our mission of making disciples begins with the process of evangelism. Unfortunately, for many of us, the 

idea of sharing the Gospel with our friends and family is a terrifying proposition. As we speak to others 

about this issue, we find that much of our fear comes from not knowing where to start. We seem unsure 

of how to engage others in a gospel conversation. That is where The Story comes in. The Story is a  visu-

ally engaging narrative that explains the Bible's major plotline of Creation, the Fall,  Rescue, and Restora-

tion. This evangelistic tool was written with a non-Christian audience in mind to explain the gospel. The 

Story can be used as a helpful means of engaging someone in conversation to explain the gospel through 

the biblical metanarrative by asking 4 major worldview questions, How did it all begin? What's gone 

wrong? Is there any hope? What does the future hold?. Designed for the believer and non-believer, the 

visually stimulating graphics and simplified story-like text make it a great resource to share with others.  

Pastor Steve will be starting a seven week sermon series outlining the biblical story of redemption begin-

ning on January 7, 2018. In addition, the Discipleship Committee will be offering a seven week training 

course to use The Story as an evangelistic tool with our friends and family. This class will be offered dur-

ing the  Sunday school hour as well as on Wednesday nights. Mark Blake will be leading the Wednesday 

evening class beginning on January 10 and Pastor Steve will lead the Sunday school class beginning 

January7. Both classes will be held in the Fellowship Hall.  

Other Discipleship Classes this Winter 

In addition to the classes being offered for evangelism training on Sundays and Wednesdays, Pastor Carl 

will continue his series on the Book of Revelation. This class will continue with chapter 7 on Sunday, Jan-

uary 7, 2018. Pastor Carl’s class meets in the sanctuary. On Wednesday nights in the sanctuary, Pastor 

Steve will be teaching through the book of 1 Peter. Both of these classes are open to youth and adults.  

Our Missional Communities Need YOU 

Our missional communities meet on Sunday evenings for corporate prayer, sermon application discus-

sion, fellowship, and mission. We currently have four different groups meeting in various places around La 

Porte. This is a tremendous way to grow relationships within the church family. If you’re not currently in-

volved with a missional community, please consider joining one this winter. See Pastor Steve, Rick 

Schmidt, Pastor Carl or Bob Marker for more information. 



 I am sitting here writing this article on the 

day after Christmas. Happy St. Stephen’s Day, 

by the way! I am surrounded by the debris of a 

very happy Christmas in our home. My heart is 

still full, as is my stomach! It was a great week-

end spent with family and friends, celebrating 

the birth of our Savior. Our Sunday morning ser-

vices at LPMC were also a tremendous blessing 

to me. Five of our families brought seven of their 

children before us to dedicate themselves to 

partnering with all of us to raise their children in 

the fear and instruction of the Lord. Most of 

these children represent the  “third generation” 

to be a part of our church family, and one is a 

“fifth generation” LPMCer! How wonderful is 

that? And to top it all off, we had a beautiful can-

dlelight Christmas Eve service. It is such a joy to 

serve the Lord alongside all of you here at the 

LaPorte Missionary Church. 

 And now, we are staring down the final 

week of 2017. Our committees and boards are 

working hard to complete budgets, write reports 

and plan for new ministry opportunities for 2018. 

Please remember to pray for us over the next 

couple of weeks. This is important work we are 

doing and we are well aware of the fact that all 

this is for naught without the blessing and sup-

port of God’s Spirit as we plan and prepare. In 

light of this end of the year planning, let me re-

mind you about our annual business meeting to 

be held on Sunday, January 21, 2018. It is im-

portant that all of you make an effort to attend 

this meeting. As a congregationally governed 

church, this is our most important meeting of the 

year. You will affirm your slate of officers and 

committee members for 2018, receive year end 

reports, approve a budget for 2018 and hear a 

“state of the church” address from me. We will 

meet for a carry-in meal following the second 

service and begin our meeting as close to 1:00 

as possible.  

 As I prepare my own end of the year report 

and “state of the church” address, I have been re-

flecting on this year of transition at LPMC. During the 

church board’s annual review of my “job perfor-

mance” we had a great discussion about what is go-

ing well and what needs to be strengthened. It was a 

very healthy and helpful meeting for me. Our church 

is well served by a great group of men and women 

who are willing to volunteer their time, talents and 

resources for us. We are blessed to have all of them. 

Now let’s take a look together at some highlights 

from 2017. Pastor Carl and I moved into our new 

roles; we added a few new families, welcomed a few 

new babies and said goodbye to some good friends 

we will see again in heaven; we shared one an-

other’s joys and sorrows; we had a good year finan-

cially, reached our building fund “trigger” and contin-

ued to fund local and international gospel ministries 

as well as our own ministry needs; we helped out 

some hurting families; experienced a full year of gos-

pel centered, Bible saturated, worship services and 

discipleship classes; and I trust we all moved forward 

in our walk with Christ. It was a good year. I thank 

God for all He accomplished in us and through us. I 

am anticipating a great year of ministry next year as 

well. I am glad you will be with me for it. May God 

bless all of you! 

 

Soli Deo Gloria! 

 

Pastor Steve 
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We update our website regularly so if you haven’t visited the site in a while, you should check it out! 
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